
 

 

 

Hello everyone. Another very busy week at Welburn Hall. Take a look at some of our 

exciting activities and interesting visitors. We’ve all had such a lovely week in the 

sunshine ….  

 

 

 

 

 

Welburn Hall Weekly 
Thursday 23rd June 2022 

A lovely email sent us by our 
specialist careers adviser – Anne  
Hi there 
I hope you all enjoyed the sessions 
with Sarah, Zoe and Pidge last 
week  I certainly did and it was 
fab to see the students all getting 
stuck in and joining in with 
everything. 
I have sent a thank you message to 
them at the practice. 
 Anne Joel 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 22nd of June, a group of KS4 and KS5 

students went to have a look around Askham Bryan 

College. The students asked lots of questions to Abi 

who showed us around. We got to see a wide range of 

animals - including lemurs and meerkats! 

On Friday 17th of June Sarah, Zoe 

and Pidge the dog from Skeldale 

Vets in Thirsk came to do a 'meet 

an employer' chat with each class. 

The students got to practice 

wrapping bandages, analysing X-

rays, using stethoscopes and much 

more.  



 

The Home School Association

your youngsters. We have been

site events this year due to

balloon race. Simply go to the

choose a design, colour and

someone or each family member.

track how well your balloon

Voucher

Please tell your friends and

further play equipment, activities

child's

To join in the 

https://www.balloonrace.com/Summerfunds

Thank you from

Virtual Balloon Race

 

Association is busy with fundraising for activities 

been very restricted these last few years and

to building works; so, we have arranged

the web page and enter a balloon into the 

and even name the balloon - perhaps in remembrance

member. The race will run for a number of 

balloon is progressing. The prize for the winner

Voucher that can be spent from home. 

and family about the race so we can progress

activities and replacement minibuses that 

child's experience and learning. 

 

 fun please purchase a balloon before 4 

 

https://www.balloonrace.com/Summerfunds 

 

from the Welburn Hall Home School Association

Chair: Evette Dadswell 

 

 

 

Race 

 and equipment for 

and can't do any on 

arranged a virtual online 

 race for £3. You can 

remembrance of 

 weeks and you can 

winner is a £30 Amazon 

progress our plans for 

 will enhance your 

 July  

Association 



 

Welburn Hall Home School Association 

Registered Charity No. 529656 

Supporting the Students of Welburn Hall School 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance

Welburn Hall is a school for children 

wide range of physical, medical and learning/communication difficulties. 

Please help us to raise funds for a new minibus

SUPER SUMMER RAFFLE  

This will take place at NY500 on the 

Monday 4 July 2022 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. during the Malton 

Fantastic prizes including Flamingo Land Pass, North York Moors 

Family Railway Ticket and much, much more

Welburn Hall Home School Association  

Registered Charity No. 529656  

Supporting the Students of Welburn Hall School 

and  

Yorkshire Air Ambulance 

 

Welburn Hall is a school for children throughout North Yorkshire with a 

wide range of physical, medical and learning/communication difficulties. 

Please help us to raise funds for a new minibus and to support Yorkshire 

Air Ambulance. 

 

SUPER SUMMER RAFFLE   

This will take place at NY500 on the Pickering to Malton road on 

Monday 4 July 2022 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. during the Malton 

Motor Club meet. 

Fantastic prizes including Flamingo Land Pass, North York Moors 

Family Railway Ticket and much, much more

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting the Students of Welburn Hall School  

throughout North Yorkshire with a 

wide range of physical, medical and learning/communication difficulties. 

and to support Yorkshire 

 

Pickering to Malton road on 

Monday 4 July 2022 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. during the Malton 

Fantastic prizes including Flamingo Land Pass, North York Moors 

Family Railway Ticket and much, much more 



 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance (YAA) is holding a fantastically fun schools duck race. Each 

school or class can enter one free duck in exchange for school running a recycling 

collection day. It would be great if your child could bring in at least one item of 

unwanted clothing (YAA are unable to accept branded school uniform), which will then 

be recycled to raise vital funds for YAA. 

The winning school will receive a visit from the YAA fundraising team with one of 

their fantastic interactive promotional vehicles.

If your child would like to wear yellow on Friday 1 July

- any funds raised will further support Yorkshire Air Ambulance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLS DUCK RACE 

Friday 1 July 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance (YAA) is holding a fantastically fun schools duck race. Each 

school or class can enter one free duck in exchange for school running a recycling 

collection day. It would be great if your child could bring in at least one item of 

nted clothing (YAA are unable to accept branded school uniform), which will then 

be recycled to raise vital funds for YAA.  

The winning school will receive a visit from the YAA fundraising team with one of 

their fantastic interactive promotional vehicles. 

wear yellow on Friday 1 July please send in 50 pence 

any funds raised will further support Yorkshire Air Ambulance.  

 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance (YAA) is holding a fantastically fun schools duck race. Each 

school or class can enter one free duck in exchange for school running a recycling 

collection day. It would be great if your child could bring in at least one item of 

nted clothing (YAA are unable to accept branded school uniform), which will then 

The winning school will receive a visit from the YAA fundraising team with one of 

  

please send in 50 pence 

any funds raised will further support Yorkshire Air Ambulance.   



 

 

 

Some photos of College students on work experience placements 

at Helmsley Walled Garden.  They have all been working hard this 

term, digging up and repotting some chive plants; also weeding, 

replanting and watering the strawberry beds.   They have been 

learning new gardening skills, meeting other volunteers and 

making the most of the good weather.  We are expecting some 

nice strawberries in a few weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK: 

 

 

 

 

"And we're back" 

Students from Welburn Hall once again step into the spotlight at Helmsley Arts 

Centre! 

The long-awaited return is finally here, and we can't wait to entertain you with songs, 

comedy routines and magic tricks. 

So, come and join us, Thursday 30th June, 7pm, Helmsley Arts Centre. 

An evening of laughter and fun for only £5! 

Tickets can be booked from Helmsley Arts Centre: 

Box Office Telephone: 01439 771700 / boxoffice@helmsleyarts.co.uk 

Or just buy them on the night! 
 

Additional Information: 

Lunch menu this week is Menu 3. 


